
4th March 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian,

As Year 10 students embark on the important decision making process for their Key Stage 4 subject choices, 
the Careers department in Holy Trinity College is providing additional guidance/support to parents/guardians 
and your son/daughter if still having difficulties in choosing options or needing advice on where subject may 
lead in terms of career paths.

If you require individual support, we are offering access to an interview with the careers department teaching 
staff through self-referral.

Where do I make an appointment and by when?

•As parent/guardian please make an appointment through the school office with Claire Mulgrew, Office
Secretary or another member of office staff.

•Appointments are on a first come first serve basis,
to be b ooked by Fri 8th March 2019

•Appointments will be of 15minutes duration and your son/daughter will attend the interview with you

What do I need to bring?
•Your son/daughter will leave class 5 minutes before their appointment and will make their way to room 51

•Parents/Guardians Please arrive 5 minutes before your interview time, where you will be directed to room 51

•Your son/daughters option sheet

When will interviews take place?

•Monday 11th March 2019 and Tuesday 12th March 2019 if required

Yours Sincerely,

________________
U McSorley (Mrs)

Head of CEIAG




